Re: Occupancy Tax meeting Sent:  Sun 4/23/2017 3:26:44 PM (UTC-04:00)

From: Bobby.Hanig@CurrituckCountyNC.gov

To: Bob.White@CurrituckCountyNC.gov

Bob,

I will respond nicely and I'm sure they have some wonderful ideas, but I am not about the cca or any other
association tellin us how to run the county.There mo Ives are not pure and obviously slanted in there
direction.

All the best from your opioid attic friend in spot!
Bobby

Bobby Hanig

"Chairman"

Currituck County commissioner
District 2



